
Forest Hills School - PSSC Meeting
May 20, 2015

In attendance: Melissa Savoie, David Emerson, Elizabeth Blanchard, Vicki Beaulieu-Manuel, Melissa Isfeld, Isabelle Logan, Terra Mahar, 
Absent: Anne Drew, Christine Brittain-Campbell

6:30 pm Agenda reviewed with no new additions.

Discussed Spring Symposium – unfortunately nobody from Forest Hills will be able to attend this year.

Budget – our money was spent on magnets that were distributed late fall before Christmas break and also on synervoice, our talk mail system. Ideas need to be thought of during the summer for next year, focus still on Communication. 

Bursary – Home and School have developed a Bursary form and have sent it out to the local High schools. Two candidates will be chosen in early June. David, Isabelle and Joann O’Blenes helped develop the form.

Accomplishments for next year will look into improving the Theatre. We have focused on the library and the gym in the past and next year it will be the theatre. 

Principal Report:
School Improvement – focus on attendance for next year
Staffing – changes may occur and hopefully know more information before school year end
[bookmark: _GoBack]Up-coming dates – Marsh Creek, Volunteer Dinner, Turnaround Achievement Awards Dinner, FHS Night of the Arts, Activity Morning, Grade 8 celebration and last day of school will be on June 19 (1/2 day for students).

Melissa S. and Vicki left the meeting so that we could complete the Principal review.

Principal review was discussed and completed and will be submitted to District office on Thursday, May 21, 2015.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm.


Next meeting will be in the fall of 2015 after elections on September 2, 2015. (5:30 – 7:00)



 
